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Checklist for Returning  
to In-Person Worship       
 

Engage in the steps below to prepare you 

and your family for in-person worship. 

 
 

                 Checklist for Church Members                                                    
AT HOME                                                                                                                                                       

 Pray for Trinity, its leaders, your family, and yourself. 

 Discuss as a family what to expect and the importance of following guidance. 

 Review any recent church communications on reopening policies and procedures. 

 Download the Sunday bulletin to your phone (or follow on-screen during service). 

 Do not leave home without your mask! 

 Visit your bathroom before heading to the church building. 

 Wash your hands right before leaving home and immediately after returning. 

ASSESS YOUR HEALTH                                                                                                                                                   
 Stay home if you or one of your family members is showing signs or symptoms of an 

illness, especially a fever or cough. 

 Stay home if you or others you are staying with may have been exposed to someone 
suspected or diagnosed with COVID-19. 

 If you begin to show signs or symptoms related to COVID-19 following an in-person 
worship service, contact your primary health provider immediately. 

UPON EXITING YOUR VEHICLE                                                                                                                     
 Mentally prepare yourself for social distancing.  Remind children and youth of what 

this means. 

 Keep in mind that you and others will be excited to see everyone.  Please wave to 
each other, no bodily contact. 

 Put on a mask; make sure it is correctly secured around the nose and mouth. 

 Use hand sanitizer before exiting your vehicle and again before you head home. 

 Maintain social distancing as a family unit while entering and exiting the building.  
Provide others with their needed space. 

 Be sure to maintain social distancing in the parking lot and on sidewalks leading to the 
church. 

IN ENTRYWAYS AND HALLWAYS                                                                                                                  
 Listen for instructions from leaders and volunteers and pay attention to signs 

providing guidance.  Maintain social distancing.  Wear your mask at all times. 

 Do not congregate in the entryway, lobby, or narthex.  Follow directions from ushers. 

 Be intentional with grace and patience as you, your family, and others are 
experiencing various emotions during the new process. 

 The handicap restroom will be open only for emergencies. 

 Listen for new directives regarding collecting the offering and recording attendance. 

 The nursery, office, parlor, kitchen, fellowship hall and basement level will be closed 
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IN THE WORSHIP SPACE                                                                                                                                 
 If you must leave the sanctuary for any reason, you will be unable to re-enter. 

 Be prepared for everything to look different.  Be gracious and patient as you, your 
family and others are dealing emotionally with the changes. 

 Ushers will seat you, filling the sections from front to back.  Family units must sit 
together.  The nursery and parlor will be closed; children and youth will sit with their 
families. 

 Please remain in your seat until you are directed to exit at the conclusion of the 
service.   

 Wear your mask; keep it secure over your nose and mouth.   

 There will be music, but the congregation will NOT sing.   

 Participate as directed during responsive readings. 

 Communion will not be celebrated. 

 Acknowledge your friends and neighbors with a nod or wave.  Pray for one another. 

EXITING THE WORSHIP SPACE                                                                                                                                     
 Ushers will dismiss you from your pew from back to front.  Leave the sanctuary 

maintaining 6’ between you and others.  Do not stop to visit. 

 The offering box will be in place at the back of the sanctuary.  Place your tithes and 
gifts in the box and continue to exit as guided. 

 Keep social distancing through the lobby and parking lot.  We will not congregate 
after the service. 

 Do not remove your mask until you have reached your vehicle. 

 Sanitize your hands and wash them with soap and water when you arrive home. 

 

On-line services will continue.  Adult Sunday School is offered through Zoom.  
Contact the office for an invitation to attend. 
 
Mission Committee will have cloth masks for sale for a $5.00 donation with 
proceeds going to mission outreach. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
            


